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Weekly News – Friday 6th March 2020  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy week it’s been! 

Thank you so much for helping your child come up with some 
fantastic costumes for World Book Day! Walking around Fern 
Hill on Thursday was very exciting and, despite the rain, the 
children had a brilliant day. Rowan class were lucky to have 
their very own Jub (from The Lost Happy Endings) teach them 
that day. 

On Friday, the children thoroughly enjoyed Bounce For Books! 
We hope we have raised lots of money for new books for our 
school  

We have continued looking at the story The Lost Happy 
Endings and further developed our understanding of main 
and subordinate clauses and how to use a subordinating 
conjunction. Towards the end of the week, we began 
planning for our shared write which we will be having a go at 
next week. 

In Maths, we consolidated our understanding of the different 
multiplication methods we’ve learnt – grid, expanded and 
short, and chose our favourite strategy to solve some 
challenging word problems. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Reading: Keep listening to your child read, questioning them about plot and 
characters. Please make sure that your child is writing down the titles of what 
they are reading in the home-school diaries. Lost diaries can be replaced 
for £5 at the office. 
 
Times tables: Please make sure your child is practising their times tables at 
home. Once they are confident with the 2, 5 and 10 times tables, they need 
to learn the 3, 4 and 8 times tables. This will also greatly help during our Maths 
lessons as we are focusing on multiplication and division this term. 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 12th March – Elm Class 
Assembly 

18th and 19th March – Parent 
Consultations 
 

Announcements 
Your child’s English book has 
been sent home with them for 
you to look through before 
Parents Evening. Please take 
some time to chat to your child 
about the work they have 
done and make any 
comments and sign the slip 
stuck in. Then please return 
their book on Monday ready 
for our next English lesson. 
Thank you! 

Recorder lessons will continue – 
please make sure children 
have them in school every 
Wednesday. 

Can you please also make sure 
your child is bringing their PE 
bag into school on Wednesday 
for Outdoor PE. 
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